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ACCESSIBILITY FEEDBACK FORM 

 

Dear Valued Participant,  

As a church, we strive to improve accessibility for our participants 
with disabilities. If you have feedback on the services we provide, 
or on ways that we could meet your accessibility needs, please 
tell us.  

Here’s how you can provide feedback or make a request:  

 You can email accessibility@waterloocrc.org or call the 
church office at (519) 746-5727. 

 You can ask the church office to arrange a meeting with a 
member of the Accessibility Committee.  

 You can provide written feedback on the form below and 
place this form into mail slot of Accessibility Committee’s 
Chair, Letty Timmerman.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name:                 Date:  


